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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is offering a two day Community Police Forum to our 
residents of the City of Fort Lauderdale. The focus of the forum is to inform our residents of the 
mission, resources, and policies of our police department, which are beneficial in creating a 
successful partnership.  
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department prides itself on building our partnership with our 
community and understands the importance of educating our residents.   
 
Anyone interested please see attached flyer for dates and details on this upcoming event. If you 
should have any further questions please contact Sgt. Ivory Nelson at 954-828-5521 or via 
email at IvoryN@fortlauderdale.gov       
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